
Architectural Committee Report – 16Feb19 – Donna Hyde 

 

May: 

Approved a fence on 225 Windjammer 

 

Approved home on 208 Lands End 

 

Sent out letter to all homeowners to be sure to have a fence around their pools. (no fence required 

on water side) 

 

Approved pool and fence at 407 Captains Cove. 

 

Approved fence for 401 Captains Cove 

 

June: 

Approved retaining wall and pier and house plans for 237 Windjammer. Pool request was made but 

plans were never submitted and approved. 

 

August: 

Approved boat dock rebuilt at 303 Windjammer. 

 

Dec: 

Garage floor plans with connecting breezeway submitted for 300 Estes Dr. But waiting for more 

information. 

 

So far this year: 

Fence at 300 Lands End was rebuilt, then modifications were asked by the ACC and homeowners 

has agreed to bring them up to code. 

 

Approved changes to a pier at 237 Windjammer. 

 



Fence was approved for 502 Sierra Sound. 

 

Fence was approved for 507 Sierra Sound. 

 

 


